Approximate Install date for 911 Address Signs

The 911 address signs are expected to be installed in mid-September for the Town
of Center. There was a production issue causing a delay in the manufacturing of
the signs which are being produced and installed by Lange Enterprises. Please
continue to watch for any updates on the installation time frame.

Thank you,
Devona Udulutch, Clerk
Town of Center



